
 

 

 

 

              21 December 2023 

 

Request 

I am trying to track down a copy of Attorney General Directive 1/98 and was wondering whether one of the 
Parish Halls may have a copy?  I have previously asked the Freedom of Information Unit, the Law Officer's 
Department and Jersey Archive whether they hold a copy of the Directive but unfortunately it has not been 
possible to locate one. 
 

Response 

Please find attached the Attorney General’s Directive 1/98 to all Connétables and Centeniers regarding 
‘Personal amounts of class B and class C controlled drugs’.  

This directive was replaced by Directives 1/2015 and 1/2019 which in turn was replaced by the 2022 guidance 
available here - ID Personal amounts of certain controlled drugs.pdf (gov.je) 

 

 

  

https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Government%20and%20administration/ID%20Personal%20amounts%20of%20certain%20controlled%20drugs.pdf


 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 


